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I have been a landlord for twenty nine years in  Clackamas Oregon because of the 

ever restricting laws against landlords in Oregon I will sell all properties and buy in a 

state that supports free enterprise. That breaks my heart as I moved here in 1964 

and every year I see the state getting worse homeless people everywhere and yet 

the state does not appreciate the landlords. So sad to see this beautiful state getting 

ruined by politicians thinking they know better than free enterprise.  


